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Perch Base USSVI

Flash Traffic
Number:  11-06_2013           Date: Nov. 18, 2013
=================================================================================
From the Membership Chairman
Shipmates,
Here we are with just Thanksgiving 12 days away and we still have a number of our members who haven’t paid their dues.  As of today 21
members still owe USSVI dues and 23 still owe Perch Base dues.  If you are one of these, please take care of this NOW! 
If you haven’t received a renewal letter, if you can’t find it, if the dog ate it or for any reason don’t know what you owe, send me an e-mail,
mailto:membership@perch-base.org or give me a call, 623-583-4235.
A reminder to our shipmates who only received a donation request.  Please return the coupon even if you don’t wish to donate.  That lets
me know I have the correct contact information for you.
Thanks,
Rick Simmons
Membership Chairman
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
------
 

Chuck Emmett
Vice Commander

Communications Officer
Perch Base, Phoenix, AZ

U.S. Submariners

vice-commander@perch-base.org
(602)448-3873
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